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Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO  

Māori and Pacifica Education Fund  
 
 

Criteria and supporting information 
 

The Enrolled Nurse Section NZNO’s education fund is available to Māori and Pacifica 
Enrolled Nurses who are current members of the section. 
 
The Māori or Pacifica Enrolled Nurse must be undertaking training, enrolling in a 
course or programme or engaging in study that will enhance their clinical knowledge 
and potentially be of benefit to those who they provide professional nursing care to.  

 
 

• $3000 per annum allocated to the education fund. 
 
• $200 per person is the maximum contribution. 
 
•          Must be a Section member for a minimum of 6 months 
 
• A section member can only apply every 2 years. 
 
• Applications must be received prior to committee meetings, by 1 February, 1 

May, 1 August and 1 November each year. 
 
• The money goes to the person who applied and cannot be transferred to 

another person in an organisation. 
 
• All recipients of funding must provide the committee with a report about their 

programme/course within one month of completion. This may be published in 
our Panui Newsletter.  

 


